
Southmoreland School District 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

            “High Quality Learning for All” 

 
 
December 12, 2021 

 
On Friday, December 10, 2021, the Pennsylvania Supreme Court overturned the Acting Secretary of 

Health’s school masking mandate, effective immediately.  Southmoreland School District’s Health 
and Safety Plan indicates that once the masking order is lifted, the parent shall determine if the child 

wears a mask while attending school. 
 

The requirement remains in effect for all students and bus drivers to wear masks when on school 
buses as the federal directive remains in effect.   

 
The District’s Health and Safety Plan is posted on the District’s website. 

 
Respectfully, 

Vincent Mascia 
Vincent Mascia, 
Superintendent of Schools 

 
 

Vincent A. Mascia 

Superintendent 

Middle School Office Complex 

200 Scottie Way 

Scottdale, PA  15683 

724-887-2005 

Email: masciav@southmoreland.net 

 

 
 


